
 

 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

TO: CITY MANAGER DATE: 2014 November 25 

 

FROM: CITY CLERK   

 

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO "BURNABY ADVISORY PLANNING 

COMMISSION BYLAW 1980" - BYLAW NO. 7600 

 

PURPOSE: To amend Section 3(2) and (3) of  “Burnaby Advisory Commission Bylaw 1980, 

Bylaw No. 7600”  

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  Council direct the City Solicitor to bring forward a bylaw to amend Section 

3(2) and 3(3) of Burnaby Advisory Planning Commission Bylaw 1980, Bylaw 

No. 7600 by deleting Section 3(2) and 3(3) and replacing the sections with the 

following wording: 

  3. (2) Each member appointed pursuant to paragraph (a) of subsection 

(1) shall hold office for a period designated by Council in the 

appointment. 

  3. (3) Each member appointed pursuant to paragraph (b) of subsection 

(1) shall hold office for three years. 

 

 

REPORT 
 

The proposed amendment to ‘Burnaby Advisory Planning Commission Bylaw 1980”, Bylaw 

No. 7600 is of a housekeeping nature.  In June 2009, Council received a report from His 

Worship, Mayor Corrigan advising that the Burnaby Board of School Trustees no longer wished 

to appoint a representative to serve on the Advisory Planning Commission.  Council 

subsequently adopted a recommendation directing the City Solicitor to amend Burnaby Advisory 

Commission Bylaw 1980 by deleting reference to representation from the Burnaby Board of 

School Trustees from the composition of the Advisory Planning Commission. 

 

The amending bylaw that came forward for consideration and was subsequently adopted by 

Council (Burnaby Advisory Planning Commission Bylaw 1980, Amendment Bylaw 2009, 

Bylaw No. 12668) did not include minor amendments to Section 3(2) and 3(3) which would 

bring the sections in line with the deletion of School Board representation on the Advisory 

Planning Commission.   
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It is therefore recommended that Council direct the City Solicitor to bring forward an amending 

bylaw to address this omission. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dennis Back 

City Clerk 

 
Copy: Director Planning and Building 

 City Solicitor 

 

 


